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07/21/2022 19:37 Support

This will provide much needed housing and efforts have been made to provide a day care and green space. Having 
lived in the area for 40 years I have seen too many houses ripped down and huge homes erected and often left 
unoccupied. This development is designed to accommodate a variety of people including families. Housing in 
Vancouver is at a crisis. The development at Heather and 17th was not contested and each suite there sold or sells 
for over 1 million dollars and that does little to help the average family. Now we have developers wanting to make in 
roads by buying up houses quickly with no fuss. I have attached their advertisement. One last point, we should not 
be driving cars because of the dire climate change so traffic should not be a concern in today's world.

Gail Holloway nknown 1 web attachment

07/21/2022 20:16 Support

My comment was not counted previously so here it is again: Hi City of Vancouver Mayor and Council, please accept 
this note in support of the Balfour Block proposal being considered tonight at a Public Hearing. I grew up and have 
lived most of my life in Vancouver, and have been a renter for the past 6 years (in Montreal and Vancouver). My 
current neighbourhood in Vancouver is super walkable and I know South Cambie is too - which is why we should 
take the opportunity to build over 200 new homes at this site (including 100 rental homes) and provide the 
community with a daycare and public playground while we're at it. As a young person just starting out in my career, 
I'd love to live in a new below market rental home like what's being proposed here. Thanks for reading and 
considering my point of view. Jo Little

Jo Little ount Pleasant No web 
attachments.
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